
FOR THE ATTENTION OF ALL PUBLIC FOOTPATH USERS 
 

If you have any comments regarding the above proposals, please send them to the Public Rights of Way, Lewis House, Manvers Street, 
Bath, BA1 1JG no later than 30th March 2019.  If you wish to discuss the proposals please telephone 01225 394161. 
Wendy Robbins                                                 2nd March  2019 
Technical Officer: Public Rights of Way                                                                           Bath and North East Somerset Council                       

Bath and North East Somerset Council are proposing to change 
the Public Rights of Way network in respect of  

Public Footpaths BA27/27 and BA27/28 at  
Hygge Park (Withies Farm) in the Parish of Keynsham 

 
The general effect of the proposal is shown on the attached plan.   

 
Public Footpath (FP) BA27/27 commencing from a point approx 17m 
from its junction with FP BA27/28 at grid reference ST 6656 6796 at 
point A on the plan continuing in a generally south easterly direction for 
approx 309m to ST 6683 6780 at point B would be stopped up, as 
shown on the plan by a bold red line.  The new line of FP BA27/27 
would commence from the same point continuing via points F, G and H 
for approx 352m to finish at point B, as shown on the plan by a bold 
green line. 
 
FP BA27/28 commencing from ST 6656 6805 at point C on the plan 
continuing in a generally northerly direction via point D for approx 184m 
to a junction with Bath Road (local access) at ST 6653 6822 at point E 
would be stopped up, as shown on the plan by a bold red line.  The 
new line of FP BA27/28 would commence from the same point 
continuing via point J for approx 178m to a junction with Bath Road 
(local access) at ST 6653 6822 at point K, as shown on the plan by a 
bold green line. 
 

These changes are proposed to enable development to be carried out 
in accordance with planning permission 18/013087/RES and would be 
achieved by way of a diversion order made under section 257 of the 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990.  The new footpaths will vary in 
width between 2 metres and 3.7 metres.  Works will be carried out 
through the development process to bring the new paths to a 
condition fit for public use.  

 
 

 


